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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

September 17, 1997
LeRoy & Arlene Dahl

1020 Munnell

Wichita, KS 67213
Dear Roy & Arlene:
It was real good to talk to you the other night.  I sure hope you’re feeling even better.

Right after you gave me your address, I lost it again.  I called dad tonight and got it again from him.

You’re welcome to keep all the reports I’m sending.  Let me know if you see any corrections that I need to make.

The three reports written in Norwegian were from Tore Haugen in Lillehammer Norway who gave them to Violet, who gave them to Marilyn (Dahl) Hensley in Rochester, Minnesota and she gave me a copy of them.  A lot of work remains for us to do on them.

I just got another letter tonight from your first cousin one time removed Nels Nelson in Bozeman, Montana.  He does a lot of genealogy work on your mother’s side of the family and he corrected some of my work and gave it back.  

I will also send you a descendant list of Gunnar Essing.  He was your 4th great grandfather on your mother’s side.

I also am going to buy Inger Qvarnstrom’s book soon.  She lives in Ostersund Sweden and had about a 500 page book with names of relatives in it.

Well, I’ll close for now, and I’ll try to send you updates periodically of any new genealogy informatiom I come across.

Your Nephew,
Ron 

